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Amanda Werner-Mackeler

From: ---- Σ --- Σ --- Σ ---------- -------------------------- 
Sent: Tuesday, September 6, 2022 3:44 PM
To: Amanda Werner-Mackeler
Subject: re: site plan d14-2022-008

I REcieved a letter in the mail  re:  site plan d14-2022-008 
 proposed zoning amandment from RU to RU-XX 
 upon viewing proposal 
 
 1)  The proposed complex is an industrial complex.. not a small commercial venture.. 
      this type of operation should be in an industrial park. 
  
 2)constraints put into place by Cataeaqui  water conservation render the whole usable lot at approx 10% of 
available land area.. 
     this is not an efficiant use of the land and not the 90% efficiancy it has as for agricultural use 
 
 3) due to  the   negative visual and evnviromental aspect of this buisness.. 
   it may have a negative impact to the tourist area that this thousand islands has ,which is unique in canada 
and the world.. 
  there is some responibilty here which is associated with  this location 
   being canada's  "front door step" 
  
 
 many thanks  for your consideration 
/a. moiseyev 
 473 hwy 2  


